
Submission to the Australian Government Media Reform Green Paper 

It is vital that the government act to ensure there is an Australian content reinvestment obligation on 
streaming-video-on-demand platforms and advertising-video-on-demand platforms which operate in, 
and make large profits from, the Australian market.   

I strongly support the recommendations in the Australian Writers’ Guild submission on proposed media 
reform.  

 

Kind regards 

Ian Ferguson 

Screenwriter 

 

 


